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The Clark County Election Board is seeking qualified individuals to work the general election
on Tuesday, November 4.

Clark County has 73 precincts and the Election Board needs to fill six positions in each
precinct. These are paid positions.

In addition, poll workers will receive additional compensation for attending mandatory
training. Training will be held on Sunday, October 12 and 19 at 2 p.m.

Qualified individuals must be at least 18 years old and a registered voter of Clark County.
Becoming a

poll worker also means that you are willing to commit to work a 13 hour shift on Election Day,
beginning at 5:30 a.m.

If you are interested in working the election, applications are available in the Voter
Registration Office, located in the Clark County Government Center, Room 131. The deadline to
complete an application is Wednesday, October 15.

For more information, contact Voter Registration at (812) 285-6329.




